


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This letter is being translated and will be distributed to units identified as Albanian, Armenian, Bulgarian, Cambodian, 
Chinese, Croatian, Czech, Danish, Dutch, Estonian, Fijian, Finnish, French, German, Greek, Hungarian, Indonesian, 
Italian, Japanese, Korean, Latvian, Lithuanian, Malagasy, Mongolian, Norwegian, Polish, Portuguese, Romanian, 
Russian, Samoan, Spanish, Swedish, Tahitian, Thai, Tongan, Ukrainian and Vietnamese. Distribution in these 
languages will be complete within two weeks. If leaders need this letter in languages not listed above, they may 
contact the Area Presidency or the member of the Presidency of the Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders 
can forward requests to Church headquarters (1-800-453-3860, ext. 2-2933).                   11780  


